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GROVE ELECTED THIRD VICE PRESIDENT OF AIC 
 

INDIANAPOLIS – Randolph County Treasurer Jane Grove was elected to the position of Third 
Vice President of the Association of Indiana Counties (AIC) Board of Directors. She will begin 
her term November 1. Board elections were held during the AIC’s Annual Conference in 
Marion County in September.  
 
“It is an honor to be elected and to serve with the Association of Indiana Counties,” Grove 
said. “As I assume my position, I will work with the Board of Directors to represent the 
interests of county government in the General Assembly. Also, I will be working to bring 
education and support to county officials and employees.” 
 
Grove is currently serving her second year as Randolph County Treasurer. Previously, she 
served as the East Central District President for the AIC. 
 
The AIC Board of Directors sets policies and legislative goals for the Association. The AIC’s 
Board of Directors met with AIC Legislative Committee members during the AIC’s Annual 
Conference in September and adopted its 2013 legislative platform.  

 
The Association of Indiana Counties, Inc. is a nonprofit organization that was established in 1957 for 
the betterment of county government. The various functions of the AIC include lobbying the Indiana 
General Assembly on behalf of counties, serving as liaison among counties, state and federal agencies 
as well as providing technical assistance and training to county officials and employees. 
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